



PO Box 1105 Lake Geneva, WI 53147 President: Janet Yakes <u>jyakes@genevaonline.com</u>
Vice-President: Jean Curran curran@genevaonline.com

Secretary: Sharon Bird tbird4@wi.rr.com

Treasurer: Kathleen Karcher cause4paws@wi.rr.com

There are 3 ways to celebrate at our Holiday MG Meeting on Wednesday, December 12 at Horticulture Hall!

## Bring a potluck item for dinner by 6:30 pm. Yum!

December 3rd so enough supplies can be available. The cost is \$20 if you want to bring a guest but for members in good standing...it will only cost you \$15! See the sign up form included with this mailing! (If you don't want to make a centerpiece... come anyway to visit!) Madeleine & Brenda from Pesche's Garden Center will help us create a holiday centerpiece! They will supply the base, greens, 2 pine cones, and flowers for us to build our arrangement. Bring your own bows, ornaments, sticks, or anything else that they would like to include in your arrangement! Creating starts at 7pm...Bring your own garden snippers!





Participate in our Cookie Exchange! Bring 6 dozen cookies, packaged in groups of 1/2 dozen. Include the name of the cookie, and your name on the package. We'd love the recipe, too, if you are willing to share. You can take 12 packs (of 6) to replace the 6 dozen you brought.

## Still looking for 2019 board members!

Talk a friend into serving with you!

Current board members can fill you in on duties and will be available to help you before and after transition for takeover February 2019.

Their contact info is shown on the upper right corner of this meeting notice.

This is the perfect way to get involved and earn volunteer hours.

